
The Fountain School of Performing Arts 
invites applications for the 

KATHLEEN STEWART MEMORIAL 
Bursary in Music  

APPLICATION DEADLINE: OCTOBER 15, 2023 

Music students in financial need are encouraged to apply for the Kathleen Stewart Memorial 
Bursary in Music: 

• Awarded to one or more undergraduate students in a Music degree program who
demonstrate financial need and have shown academic excellence as demonstrated by
GPA in the relevant classes

• First preference will be given to students studying piano and second preference will be
given to students studying voice

The total value of this year’s award is $2,500. 

APPLICATION PROCEDURE 

1. APPLY FOR A UNIVERSITY BURSARY BY OCTOBER 15, 2023:

Dal students apply here: https://www.dal.ca/admissions/money_matters/awards-
financial-aid/bursaries.html 

King’s students apply here:  
https://ukings.ca/admissions/finances/financial-aid/bursaries/ 

Please note: in addition to music bursaries, there are other Dalhousie and King’s bursaries for 
which you may be eligible. If you are in financial need, please submit a bursary application. 

2. WRITE A STRONG LETTER DESCRIBING:

• your financial need

• your commitment to, and excellence in, the field of Music

Examples of what to include in your letter: 

• Make note of circumstances that demonstrate your financial need, including details of
your Canada Student Loan. If you are not eligible for a student loan, please give details
to support your case for financial need.

• Provide details demonstrating your pursuit of “artistic excellence.” For example, have
you successfully performed in a solo setting (i.e. summer opera or instrumental
programs, off-campus recitals, or festivals)? Have you been invited to perform with any
off-campus organizations? Please note any other performance activities that may be
relevant.

SEND YOUR LETTER BY OCTOBER 15 via email to performingarts@dal.ca.
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